
 

 

 

Metropolitan Government Board of Fair Commissioners Public Hearing for the Bristol Motor Speedway 

Proposal  
December 8th, 2022   5:00 p.m. 

Metro Council Chambers 

 

 

Present: 

Sheri Weiner, Chair 

Jasper Hendricks, Vice Chair 

Mario Avila, Commissioner 

Todd Hartley, Commissioner 

Anthony Owens, Commissioner 

Laura Womack, Executive Director Fairgrounds 

 

 

 

Chair Weiner stated that this was a public hearing and that the commissioners would not be talking but 

listening.  She then asked for a show of hands of those in favor and opposed.  She stated that each person 

would have 2 minutes to speak and asked that they give their name and address.  

 

She asked for those in favor to line up first.  There were 10 speakers in favor. 

 

She asked for those opposed to line up.  There were 23 speakers opposed.  

 

She then announced the Public Hearing closed.  She gave the dates and times for the upcoming meetings 

and stated that these meetings were all posted on the website and that any changes made to these 

dates/times would be posted there as well: 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

______________________________________               _______________________________________ 

Chair, Sheri Weiner                                                           Executive Director, Laura Womack 

 


